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Dear Field Trialers:
The Rocky Mountain Springer Spaniel Association cordially invites you to our annual spring field trial. This year we are holding our trial on Saturday, March 2nd and Sunday, March 3rd, in conjunction with the Northern Colorado Springer Spaniel Club the following weekend. The trial grounds are located north of WCR 14 and east of WCR 37 on the Miller property. The cover is a mixture of grass and weeds.
Our All Age judges are Gary Fluckinger and Pete Zuleger. The Open Stake will begin At 8:00 am on Saturday and the Amateur Stake will be at 8:00 am on Sunday. The Puppy Stake will begin no sooner than the end of the second series of the Open Stake on Saturday. We will not have a formal training session before the trial. Our Puppy judges will be announced before the trial.
The trial headquarters have changed this year due to a new hotel located 5 miles from the trial grounds. The hotel is the Best Western Plus, located at the intersection of I-76 and Hwy 52 in Hudson Co. The phone number is 303-536-4401. Please mention the Rocky Mountain Springer Spaniel Association when booking. The cost is $98.00 per night. If you prefer, there are other hotels listed in the premium that are also available and located approximately 15 miles from the grounds.
There will be lunches available both days on the trial grounds.
Please remember to be prepared for any kind of weather in Colorado. Some form of blaze orange is required in the field. Due to the dry weather, we ask that you not smoke anywhere on the grounds.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mark Mattheisen, Field Trial Chairman at 303-249-4561, or Dave Scott, Field Trial Secretary at 970-620-1183. We hope you will join us for a great field trial.
 As in previous years, please send entries to www.huntsecretary.com. 
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